From: Eowyn Spencer

To: admin@puslinch.ca; Amanda Knight - Township of Guelph/Eramosa (aknight@get.on.ca); Andrea Holland
(clerk@hamilton.ca); Chloe Senior; dholmes@melancthontownship.ca; ebell@pertheast.ca; Evelyn Eichenbaum;
Graham Milne (Graham.Milne@halton.ca); Heather Boyd; Karren Wallace; Kerri 0"Kane; Larry Wheeler; Lindsay
Cline (Icline@northperth.ca); Lindsey Green; Lisa Campion; mtownsend@townofgrandvalley.ca;
nmartin@amaranth.ca; Office of the Clerk (clerks@brantford.ca); Regional Clerk; Stephen.OBrien@guelph.ca;
Susan Stone (sstone@eastgarafraxa.ca); Teresa Olsen; Board Members; minister.mecp@ontario.ca;
minister.ndmnrf@ontario.ca; ca.office@ontario.ca

Cc: Karen Armstrong; Sonja Radoja

Subject: Grand River CA - 2022 Budget, 2021 Audited Statements & By-law 1-2022
Date: March 4, 2022 2:41:32 PM

Greetings,

In accordance with the Conservation Authorities Act section 38.4, please be advised that the GRCA
2022 Budget and 2021 Audited Financial Statements have been posted on our website.

The following resolution was passed the Annual General Membership meeting of the Grand River
Conservation Authority held on February 25, 2022:

THAT the Financial Statements of Grand River Conservation Authority as at December 31, 2021 and
the Report of the Auditors thereon be received, approved and placed on file;

AND THAT copies be made available to all member municipalities, Grand River Conservation
Authority Members and the Ontario Ministers of Natural Resources and Forestry and the
Environment, Conservation and Parks.

At the same meeting, the General Membership approved GRCA By-law 1-2022, which has also now
been posted on our website in accordance with Section 19.1(4) of the Conservation Authorities Act.

Hard copies of these documents or alternate formats are available by request, and the approved
budget package was previously circulated to participating municipalities on February 25.

Should you have any questions or concerns, please contact Karen Armstrong, Deputy CAO/Secretary-
Treasurer, or Sonja Radoja, Manager of Corporate Services.

Eowyn Spencer
Executive Assistant
Grand River Conservation Authority

400 Clyde Road, PO Box 729

Cambridge, ON N1R 5W6

Office: 519-621-2763 ext. 2240

Toll-free: 1-866-900-4722
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